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Northern Line Extension 

PROGRESS UPDATE                                                      Aug - Oct 2018 

Kennington Green 
Thank you for your patience whilst we continue with the Northern Line Extension (NLE) works near you. We 
would like to update you on where we are and what is planned over the next months.   
 

What has been completed? 

Big changes have been taking place at Kennington Green this summer. The excavation of the basement that 
will form the structure of the future KG Head House basement floor is now 11.5m deep (See images below).  
Thanks for your patience whilst we completed the cutting and breaking of the top concrete slab and 
foundations.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Above –Excavation of main site at Kennington Green July 2018 

What is planned? 

 Construction of the basement for the future Kennington Green Head House will continue throughout the 
year.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:nle@tfl.gov.uk
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/northern-line-extension
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/


 

 nle@tfl.gov.uk  
0343 222 2424 

FLO-N202-2360000-COM-NTF-00018  rev 8.0 tfl.gov.uk/northern-line-extension 

 

 

Here is a comprehensive table of activities completed and planned for Kennington Green site 
Note these dates are indicative and may change as the work progresses:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regarding tunnelling works, the teams have now completed 700m of railing. The construction of the cross 
passages along the route is ongoing. These cross passages are smaller tunnels that will connect the main 
northbound and southbound tunnels and will be used for emergency access.  
 
The teams are progressing well with the construction of new cross passages at Kennington Station. The 
tunnelling works are planned to be completed by mid – September when the platforms will reopen to the 
public. Fit out and commissioning of the new passageways will then take place.  
There might be occasions where the Montford Place site would need to be used to support the works at 
Kennington Station out of hours. We will endeavour to let you know in advance.  
 

All above mentioned works will be carried out diligently and will be monitored to ensure we use best 
practicable means to minimise impacts. This activity is also being communicated to the Local Authority. 

 
Our core working hours for non-tunnelling activities are Mondays to Fridays 08:00 to 18:00 and 

Saturdays 08:00 to 13:00 with quiet maintenance allowed between 13:00 and 18:00 
Tunnelling works take place 24/7  

 

 If you have any queries, please contact us at nle@tfl.gov.uk 

Or call our 24/7 Helpline  

0343 222 2424 (Option 1) 
 Site Plan May 2015 
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